
Good Morning, 

   Thank you all again for the informative and interesting public meeting. It is in regards to this 

meeting I would like to send you some information. The other night Mr. Ken Stach spoke 

regarding a packet of information he had compiled. I had not forwarded it prior to the meeting, 

as I had not had time to thoroughly examine his info and see for myself if the data was pertinent. 

I'm confident you understand this, as I'm sure it's something you all do, as well. Please see the 

attachment for his untouched information regarding the information and conclusions he 

submitted. I had not met Mr. Stach prior to the meeting, but I had emailed with he and his wife 

when he was just beginning his search for information on wind energy.  Thank you again for 

your time.  

Denise STehly 
 


